
You’re Invited to Our Covid-19 
Vaccine Webinar

RSVP today!

Do you have questions about the COVID-19 vaccine? Join VEBA and special 
guest Dr. Susan Little from UCSD, for an open discussion on the COVID-19 
vaccine.

When: Tuesday, February 23
Time: 4-5 p.m.
Who: All VEBA members

Susan Little, M.D., is a Professor of Medicine in the Division of Infectious 
Diseases and Global Public Health, at the University of California, San 
Diego (UCSD). Dr. Little is the Director of the Primary Infection Research 
Program, Director of the UCSD AIDS Clinical Trials Group Clinical Research 
Site, and Co-Director of the UCSD Antiviral Research Center. Most recently, 
she has taken an active role in the COVID-19 Prevention Network, leading 
Phase III efficacy trials for COVID-19 vaccines.

If you are unable to attend, a recording will be made available after the 
webinar.

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2vC_VDQQSO-M4Htg2B1uvw



